COUNCIL

Council Offices, Almada Street
Hamilton, ML3 0AA

27 January 2010

Dear Councillor

Roads Safety Forum

The Members listed below are requested to attend a meeting of the above Committee to be
held as follows:-

Date: Wednesday 3 February 2010

Time: 2:00pm
Venue: Committee Room 2, Council Offices, Almada Street, Hamilton

The business to be considered at the meeting is listed overleaf.

Yours sincerely

Archibald Strang
Chief Executive

Members
John Cairney, Lynn Filshie, lan Gray, Eileen Logan, Michael McCann, Jim McGuigan, John
Murray, Mary Smith, George Sutherland
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BUSINESS

Declaration of Interests

Item(s) for Consideration
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School Crossing Patrol Assessments
Report dated 5 January 2010 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 1to 22

Education, Training and Publicity Initiatives
Report dated 6 January 2010 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 23 to 28

Effectiveness of Vehicle Activated Signs
Report dated 6 January 2010 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 29 to 30

Kerbcraft Road Safety Training Initiative
Report dated 6 January 2010 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 31 to 34

Revised Criteria for Assessing Potential Locations for Pedestrian Crossings
Report dated 25 January 2010 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 35 to 38

Setting Local Speed Limits
Report dated 25 January 2010 by the Executive Director (Enterprise Resources).
(Copy attached) Page(s) 39 to End

Urgent Business

8

Urgent Business
Any other items of business which the Chair decides are urgent.

For further information, please contact:-
Nicola Docherty on 01698 454149
nicola.docherty@southlanarkshire.gov.uk


mailto:nicola.docherty@southlanarkshire.gov.uk

